
From:  Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org>

Sent time:  04/10/2020 01:57:36 PM

To:  Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Cc:  
Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>; Craig Bullock <craig.bullock@lacity.org>; Matthew masuda <matthew.masuda@lacity.org>; Bhuvan Bajaj
<bhuvan.bajaj@lacity.org>; Taimour Tanavoli <taimour.tanavoli@lacity.org>; Pamela Teneza <pamela.teneza@lacity.org>; Quyen Phan
<quyen.phan@lacity.org>; Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>; Planning.MajorProjects@lacity.org

Subject:  Re: 1701 N. Vine Street Mixed-Use Project
 

Sorry, Typo. The address is 1720 N. Vine Street (as depicted on the letter) not 1701 N Vine Street. 

On Fri, Apr 10, 2020 at 1:55 PM Eduardo Hermoso <eduardo.hermoso@lacity.org> wrote:
Milena, 

The Department of Transportation has completed the Traffic Analysis for the proposed mixed-use development project for the
location at 1701 N. Vine Street. A copy of the assessment letter is attached. 

Please contact our office if you have any questions. 

Thank You.

-- 

Eduardo Hermoso, P.E.

Transportation Engineering Associate III
Metro Development Review                                 
Planning & Land Use Development 

201 N. Figueroa St, Room 550
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.482.7024 

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is
intended only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or
otherwise authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of
the information contained in this message is strictly prohibited.

-- 

Eduardo Hermoso, P.E.

Transportation Engineering Associate III
Metro Development Review                                 
Planning & Land Use Development 

201 N. Figueroa St, Room 550
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.482.7024 

Notice: The information contained in this message is proprietary information belonging to the City of Los Angeles and/or its Proprietary Departments and is intended
only for the confidential use of the addressee. If you have received this message in error, are not the addressee, an agent of the addressee, or otherwise
authorized to receive this information, please delete/destroy and notify the sender immediately. Any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of the information
contained in this message is strictly prohibited.
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